

Board of Trustees

Basim Elkarra President

Stacey E. Bastian
Vice President

Christine Jefferson Clerk

Michael Baker Member

Sharon Reichelt Member

Rebecca Sandoval Member

Sascha Vogt Member

Superintendent

Steve Martinez, Ed.D.

To inspire each student to extraordinary achievement every day

Dear Dry Creek Families,

Welcome to the 2025–26 school year! Classes begin Tuesday, August 19, and we're excited for what's ahead. Whether you've been with us for years or are new to Dry Creek, we're glad you're here. Let's make it a great year—together.

We believe every student can learn, grow, and discover what makes them unique. Our caring teachers and staff are here to support your child every step of the way. With opportunities like multi-tiers of positive behavior intervention and supports (PBIS), WIN – math and ELA intervention, and the Center Before/After School Program, students can explore new interests, build confidence, and grow every day.

Important Information:

- First Day of School: Tuesday, August 19
- Start Time: 7:45AM
- Early Release Wednesdays: 12:27PM This weekly schedule provides time for staff Professional Learning Time (PLT).

Our front office reopens on August 4th, and we're happy to answer any questions. You can reach us at 916-566-1820 or visit our website at https://drycreek.trusd.net for updates and resources.

Helping Your Child Start Strong:

- Be Consistent: Regular, on-time attendance matters.
- Be Involved: Encourage daily reading and support homework routines.
- Be Curious Together: Ask your child what they're learning every day and celebrate their progress.

We encourage you to stay connected and engaged in our school community. Watch for upcoming news and announcements, and consider joining our School Site Council (SSC) or English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC)—your voice and perspective matter.

To ensure you don't miss important school updates, please keep your contact information current in the Aeries Parent Portal. You can access Aeries via the icon on our school website.

Thank you for being a valued partner in your child's education. Let's make this a joyful, successful school year.

Sincerely,

Amanda Forde
Principal, Dry Creek Elementary
Twin Rivers Unified School District